
 
 
February 24, 2020 
 
Jim Aho, Commissioner 
Port of Illahee 
 
Re: RCO grant program planning eligibility 
 
Dear Commissioner Aho: 
 
Thank you for submitting the Port of Illahee 2020 Comprehensive Scheme to the Recreation and 
Conservation Office (RCO) for review. I am pleased to inform you the Scheme meets the planning 
requirements as specified in Manual 2, Planning Policies and Guidelines. This includes grant program 
planning eligibility in the following categories:  

• The Land and Water Conservation Fund 
• The Boating Facilities Program 
• The Washington Wildlife and Recreation Program: Water Access and Local Parks  

Planning eligibility is granted for six years and will expire February 12, 2026. Please note that to retain 
grant eligibility in future years, RCO must be notified of any major amendments as they occur. An 
incorrect or incomplete plan may impact your project’s evaluation. 

Please let me know if you have any further planning questions, Katie.Pruit@rco.wa.gov. Your point of 
contact for grant applications is Kim.Sellers@rco.wa.gov. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Katie Knight Pruit 
Planning Specialist 

https://www.rco.wa.gov/documents/manuals&forms/Manual_2.pdf
https://rco.wa.gov/grant/land-and-water-conservation-fund/
https://rco.wa.gov/grant/boating-facilities-program/
https://rco.wa.gov/grant/washington-wildlife-and-recreation-program-recreation/
mailto:Katie.Pruit@rco.wa.gov
mailto:Kim.Sellers@rco.wa.gov

